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Children’s Christmas Movie –
“Penguins of Madagascar”


																																																																

	Mark your calendars! The Recreation Committee is once again sponsoring a Children’s Christmas Movie! All members and retirees are invited to bring their children and grandchildren (ages 12 and under please) to see “Penguins of Madagascar”. Children will receive popcorn, pop, small treat and a chance to visit with Jolly Ole’ Saint Nick! As always, the event is free of charge.

[image: ]DATE:	Sunday, December 14, 2014

TIME:	Doors Open at 9:00 A.M.
		Movie Begins at 9:30 A.M.

PLACE:	Market Place Cinema 20
[bookmark: _GoBack]		MJR Theaters
		35400 Van Dyke Ave.
		Sterling Heights, Michigan
		(Northeast corner of Van Dyke and 		15 Mile Rd.)


Please remember – you MUST be a member or retiree of Local 2280 to attend. We ask that those who attend only bring their young children and grandchildren to the event!

Paul LaFave, President					Recreation Committee,
Andy Vultaggio, Vice President				Bruno Garreffa, Chairperson
Nicole Didia, Recording Secretary				Joe Tragle IV
Dave Roby, Financial Secretary				Kathy De La Garza
								Rommell Willis
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